
October 1, 2022

Dear Dental Providers,

Butler Area School District is required by the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania to facilitate dental
screening exams for students who do not have a dental exam performed by their dentist upon
entry to school in Kindergarten or 1st Grade as well as 3rd grade and 7th grade.

In the past, the district has retained the services of two dentists. We currently have one dentist,
but are in need of one more. Each dentist usually sees 120 to 130 students. The district
compensates the dentist with payment of $10.00 per exam.  Attached is a copy of the report
needed for each exam completed.

The district is currently in need of an additional dentist.  If you are interested, please email me at
brian.white@basdk12.org or call me at (724)287-8721.

Sincerely,

Brian J. White, Jr. Ed.D.
Superintendent
Butler Area School District

110 Campus Lane · Butler, PA 16001 · 724-287-8721
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